
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
          

           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Mrs. Heiting’s Classroom Newsletter  

I hope all of your children came home 
excited about the letter “A” last week!  We 
sure had fun integrating the letter A and 
Apples into our studies and projects!  Our 
hallway is decorated with our amazing apple 
banners that we made using real apples.   
 
Mrs. Ray and I were especially impressed 
with the creativity for show-and-tell.  We 
even learned some new things ourselves!  
Thanks for your participation and 
cooperation in making sure your child has 
something relevant to our weekly theme.  I 
know it’s not always easy, so I do appreciate 
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Our theme this week is Autumn!  What a 
great way to continue our study of the 

letter “A” this week.  

the effort! ☺☺☺☺   
 
As the weather becomes increasingly chilly 
in the morning, I also appreciate you sending  
jackets/sweatshirts.  We do go to recess in 
the morning and the wind can still be quite 
chilly out on the playground! 
 

 

Mrs. Heiting 

If your child goes to Pioneer 

Manor Daycare… 

Feel Free to Contact Me… 

As most of you are aware, at this time either 

Mrs. Ray or myself will walk to children part 

way to daycare.  One of the daycare 

employees then meets us part way to walk 

the students to daycare.   

 

PLEASE let the office or one of us know if 

your child should NOT go to daycare.  If we 

do not hear from you we will assume they are 

to go to daycare with the rest of the children.  

We are trying to be accommodating and make 

this an easy transition for everyone.  We 

appreciate your cooperation on keeping us 

informed!  As always we have your child’s 

best interest at heart and want to make sure 

we get everyone where they need to be! 

 

 

PP RR EESS CCHHOOOOLL   

NN EEWWSS   

I now have my email up and running.  Feel 

free to contact me any time at 

kyli.heiting@panesu.org.  I know questions 

often come up in the evening.  Please don’t 

hesitate to ask! 

Song Of The Week 
(Tune of “Twinkle, Twinkle, Little Star”) 

 

Orange and yellow, red and brown, 

All the leaves are falling down. 
Falling softly as they do, 

Over me and over you. 
Orange and yellow, red and brown, 

All the leaves have fallen down! 
 

 We sing many songs throughout the week, 

but usually have one song that we repeat 

often.  This is the song we will work on this 

week! 


